TOWN HOUSE ADVISORY GROUP
Meeting: Thursday February 19, 2015
Minutes

Present: Rocky Fuller, Curt Albee, Therese Linehen, Martha Manheim, Steve Willbanks, Steve Handy,
Loti Mikusa

Rocky called the meeting to order at 7:05pm
Curt and Steve shared a story from the past. Thanks guys.

1) Town House display panel proposal

Steve Willbanks brought us up to date.

Steve suggests using hard card board or foam board, tri folding style. We will use historic photos as
well as current pictures of on going projects as well as events held at the Town House. This will show
folks just how the TH has been used and can be used for future events.

Phyl Harmon has offered to help put this together. Steve W. will contact her.

2) Report from the last Selectboard meeting about the 2015 Rules and Procedures document
Rocky gave the proposal to the Select board; they voted on and approved it.

The new Town website was noted on the 2/19, list serve.

We will need to post the new 2015 Rules for procedure on the new site.

3) Future Events review:
Paul Kifner not present

4)Beer tasting date:

Two dates given: Either the first Saturday before Memorial Day or the first Saturday in June. ( June
6th)

This will be on the lawn of the Town House

5) Composting toilet grant update:
The proposal for the grant is moving forward.

6) Town Meeting THAG hand out sheet draft was presented

The hand out shows the progress of the back House.

Rocky will have Lisa Kendall print out for Town Meeting. Rocky showed the draft, edits were made
all approved.

7) Video equipment revised proposal
We may be able to work with the Friends of the Homestead, for a grant through, Mascoma Bank.
Steve Willbanks has the information on the grant. He will follow up.

Next meeting:
Thursday, March 19th, 2015 at 7pm at Martha Manheim’s house.



